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13th October 2023 

 
Dear Parents and Carers,  

 

Next half term, we will be looking to have an Eco Club after school. As your child is a member of the Eco 
Committee, it would be great if they could be part of this club. We will be working with Year 2 children, 

creating a more diverse environment for insects and animals in our school grounds. The club will include 
activities inside and outside, enhancing habitats on the school grounds and making sure there is enough food 

for creatures during the winter. 
 

The Eco Club will run on Mondays 3:30 – 4:30. The first club will start on Monday 13th November and it will 

run until Monday 18th December. 
 

If your child would be interested in joining our Eco Club, please return the below slip to Miss Freemantle by 
Monday 23rd November. 

  

As a member of the Eco Committee, you are already guaranteed a place if your child would like 
to attend. 

  
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact the school office. 

 
Kind regards, 

Miss Freemantle 

Eco Committee Lead 
 

 
 

Child’s Name: ___________________________________   Class: _______________________ 
 

My child would like to attend Eco Club. 

 
 

 
Signed: ________________________________                  Name: _______________________________ 

 
 
 


